

# 2022-08-22- [Anuket RA-1]- Workstream Meeting Agenda and Minutes

Meetings Every Monday at 14:30 UTC

Zoom Meeting link: <https://zoom.us/j/99279174971?pwd=eWozNENnYkpLSXdRSzZvbINKVU1wdz09>

## Attendees:

- Name (Organisation) | will incorporate Participant report from Zoom.

Name
<a href="#">Cedric Ollivier</a> (Orange)
<a href="#">Ildiko Vancsa</a> (OIF)
<a href="#">Karine Sevilla</a> (Orange)

As a courtesy to your colleagues please mute yourself when in listen mode. Thanks

## Antitrust Policy

This meeting is held in accordance with the LFN and GSMA anti-trust policies.

<https://r.lfnetworking.org/Antitrust%20Slide.pdf> and [GSMA Anti-Trust Policy Notice](#)

## Agenda and Minutes

1. Agenda Bashing
2. Release information
3. Documentation process for GSMA : Cédric's feedback
4. NG.133 GSMA edition: review of PRs and issues
5. Conformance: addition of Chapter 8
6. Next Meetings
7. AOB

## Release information

- Nile:
  - Kickoff: August 2
  - Release definition: August 16
  - Release scope: September 13

## Documentation process for GSMA, update on discussions

- Cédric went through the notes taken after the discussion with Tom Van Pelt in June.
  - 3 technical alternatives were proposed to produce a docx document and be able to make a diff between the 2 versions of NG.133 as requested by Tom:
    - pdf (sphinx) -> docx (pandoc)
    - single html (sphinx) -> docx (pandoc)
    - docx (sphinx)
  - The alternatives 1 and 3 are not possible, a fourth alternative could be provided to solve the issue of Anuket cross-references
  - Cédric will send to RA1's team and Walter an email with the detail of these solutions
  - Cédric will setup a meeting with Tom Van Pelt and Javier Sendin to continue the discussion and to find a solution

## GSMA document edition

- RA1 pdf file automatically built (August 11): [anuketopenstackbasedreferencearchitectureAug11.pdf](#)
- PRs to be reviewed
  - Glossary [PR3074](#). Terminology and Abbreviations
    - Cédric will modify the PR about Glossary ( remove 'term' keywords, remove acronyms)

- Karine will complete the terminology (terms and definition)
  - Karine will add an abbreviations' table which will be separated from the terminology sub-section
- Copyright [PR3124](#)
- Biblio clean up [PR3127](#)
  - Check if Bibtex format exist for ETSI docs, not found by Karine
  - Remove author's and access date when unnecessary (especially for OpenStack docs)
- Review of the issues identified on the pdf file
  - Issue [3015](#): add relevant content from common into text (Anuket principles, glossary, references...)
  - Issue [3068](#), [3106](#), and [3107](#): add terminology and glossary [PR3074](#)
  - Issue [3103](#): references in chapter 1 versus displayed at the end Cédric will check in Latex. References are at the end by default with Sphinx. Would it be acceptable by GSMA?
  - Issue [3104](#): add RM references in the text when missing Karine is working on it
  - Issue [3108](#) and [3109](#): tables rendering errors (text overlapping, truncated tables) Cédric is working on it
  - Issue [3110](#): Bibliography rendering, partially covered with [PR3127](#) Karine will take it

## Conformance, content addition

- Chapter 8 added: [PR 3121](#)
- Decision to dump first the content and modify with different PRs after that.
- New issue is created for the review issue [3128](#). We must check if nothing is missing from RC1.
- Chapter 9 is now for Gaps, but is not mentioned into text, we should add reference to this chapter.

## Next meetings

2022-08-29: next meeting

Meeting Recording: none